
25th March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Lunch Provision - Primary Students

Due to COVID restrictions still being in place, we are only able to provide a packed lunch option for students for the
summer term.

Students will continue to eat lunch in their classroom. Food hygiene guidance will be followed and all the tables
will be wiped down before and after eating.

Please pre order your child’s lunch via this form if you require a packed lunch: Summer Term 1 Menu Choices
Form. If your child receives a free lunch through the Free Schools Meals (FSM) scheme or through the Universal
Infant Free School Meal (UIFSM) scheme, please also pre order a lunch to ensure they have the selection they are
happy with.   If you need to pay for your child’s lunch please do this via your sQuid catering purse and we will debit
the correct amount according to your order form. Please complete this form by Wednesday 31st March 2021 4pm.
Please note that you must order your child a lunch especially if they are UIFSM / FSM, if a choice has not
been made lunch will NOT be provided  on our return to school  on Tuesday 20th April.

Students in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will continue to receive fruit at break times.

For Years 5 and 6 there will be no food available to purchase during the morning break, students will need to bring
their own healthy snacks if they wish to have something to eat at this time.

If you have any questions regarding the provision of lunches or if you feel you may be entitled to FSM please
contact Miss Z Fowler on zfowler@atlantic-aspirations.org.

Yours faithfully

Miss M Heppell
Principal of Primary
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